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Comments: I would like to amend  the comments I submitted earlier this week. After talking with people who

spend even more time on our rivers than I do, and reflecting on my own experiences in the past two years vs. the

past 40 years, I wish to emphasize the following:

 

As noted in my previous comments, I strongly agree that mandatory free permits should be implemented ASAP

as a means of data gathering. 

 

Although my initial comments agreed with the proposal to bury solid waste at least 200 feet from the water, upon

further reflection/discussion I now realize that this is a difficult concept for many users. Much simpler, more clear

and effective is to require all users to carry out all solid waste (using wag bags) on all segments of the river that

border Glacier National Park.

 

I did not comment previously on the proposed cap for commercial use on the Middle Fork. Your proposed limits

are too generous. Commercial use has exploded in recent years and is negatively impacting non-commercial

users. Commercial use should be capped at current levels, and a plan to gradually reduce commercial use

should be considered. 


